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      Royal Walk, Cheadle, Staffordshire. ST10 1QA. Telephone: 01538 702355 opt 5. E-mail: office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk



Wednesday 23rd September 2020



Re: School Photos


Dear parents/carers,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Tempest Photography are in school on Thursday 1st October 2020, the photographer will be socially distanced from the children throughout the sessions, and between each bubble, rigorous cleaning procedures will take place. The photographs will be taken with the children standing.

Unfortunately, due to the “New” normal we are unable to take photographs of siblings or other family members that are not currently part of our school family.

Photographs of siblings, who are in school but in different bubbles, can still go ahead. Again, appropriate cleaning measures will be taken between each photograph.
A member of staff will collect and return siblings to their own bubbles, ensuring social distancing and sanitising has taken place.


If you have any questions, please contact your class teacher.



                                                                   
All of the Bishop Rawle Team
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